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PROJECT WORTHMORE I WORTHMORE CLINIC

RESTORING WORTH TO REFUGEES

To the Office of Congressman Crow,

| am writing in strong support for Adams County and their proposed construction of a welcoming
hub for newcomers. As the Executive Director of Project Worthmore, located in Aurora, CO, |
believe wholeheartedly that this project will greatly benefit the community.

This community hub will significantly enhance Adams County by offering essential services such
as medical, legal and food assistance to newcomers. With our organizations’ 15-year presence
in Adams County, we are confident that this project will fortify community bonds and lay a
healthy groundwork for continued growth. Access to these vital services through a centralized
hub is crucial for newcomers and the community at large.

Thank you for considering this proposal. | eagerly anticipate the positive impact this project will
bring to both the community of Aurora and Adams County.

Sincerely,
Frank Anello

Executive Director & Co-founder
Project Worthmore
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